
Dear Friends and Family,

This year has taught us many things about the incredible strength of our community 
and the ability to overcome challenges. This year has also reinforced the value of an 
education and the healing properties of art.

That is why we’ve partnered with Monterey County Gives! to support local students 
in need with scholarships to study creative fields in college. With countless families 
living below the poverty line in Monterey County alone, your support can change 
lives.

Just ask one of last year’s scholarship recipients, Mariah Trinity, Marina High School 
Class of 2020, who is studying film at UC Berkeley this year. “I never thought I’d 
have the opportunity to do that and part of it is thanks to you.”

We are so grateful for the many community members who have made generous 
donations during a difficult year, but we still need your help to reach our goal.

Join us in supporting more students than ever this year with college arts 
scholarships. Every dollar raised goes directly to supporting local students in 
need.

Donate

Again, thank you so much to those who have already given! Your support this 
year means the world to us and our scholarship recipients.

Warm Regards,

Jacquie Atchison,
Executive Director

https://www.montereycountygives.com/nonprofit/arts-council-for-monterey-county/
https://www.montereycountygives.com/nonprofit/arts-council-for-monterey-county/
https://arts4mc.org/mc-gives/
https://www.facebook.com/artsmonterey/
https://twitter.com/Arts4mc
https://www.instagram.com/arts4mc/
https://www.youtube.com/user/artscouncilmonterey
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